
Southern Illinois University Edwardsville Southern Illinois University Edwardsville 

SPARK SPARK 

SIUE "Bulletin" University Archives and Special Collections 

12-8-1988 

Edwardsville Bulletin: December 8, 1988 Edwardsville Bulletin: December 8, 1988 

Southern Illinois University Edwardsville 

Follow this and additional works at: https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin 

Recommended Citation Recommended Citation 
Southern Illinois University Edwardsville, "Edwardsville Bulletin: December 8, 1988" (1988). SIUE "Bulletin". 
426. 
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin/426 

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by the University Archives and Special Collections at SPARK. 
It has been accepted for inclusion in SIUE "Bulletin" by an authorized administrator of SPARK. For more information, 
please contact jkohlbu@siue.edu. 

https://spark.siue.edu/
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin
https://spark.siue.edu/archives
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin?utm_source=spark.siue.edu%2Fbulletin%2F426&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin/426?utm_source=spark.siue.edu%2Fbulletin%2F426&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:jkohlbu@siue.edu


SIUE BULLETIN
To the  Faculty, Staff a n d  Students of Southern Illinois University a t Edwardsville

Vol. 19, No. 20 
December 8, 1988

T, o each of you and your loved ones, 
my very best wishes for this holiday 
season. Nineteen eighty-eight has witnessed 
significant achievements by the University, 
and I am grateful for your endeavors in 
realizing these achievements.

As we look to the new year, I am 
confident that we shall fully meet its challenges 
and opportunities, and in so doing, enrich and extend the 
University’s tradition of excellence in education, research, 
and service.

Happy Holidays!

Earl Lazerson
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